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ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust

Turner Street, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 2NL
Telephone: 01782 234550
Email: office@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Moran

Academy Principal & Deputy Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Carrigan

Our ref : EC/O/Lethome
5th October 2018
Dear Parent/Carer,

I’m delighted to let you know that, following the success our learning focus around “Healthy and Active Week” last week, Grove Academy will be extending this initiative into next week Monday 8th October to Friday 12th October 2018. The aim of the week is to continue to promote healthy and active lifestyles through class competitions and out-of-school challenges. Your child will continue to learn about the short-term and long-term benefits of a healthy, active lifestyle and the impact that a balanced diet and active habits can have on us all.
Food Diary Challenge: can your family achieve it?

· Each day during “Healthy and Active Week”, you will be set a new challenge whether it be trying a new fruit, achieving your “five-a-day”  or some sugar swaps.

· Children who complete a challenge will receive a class dojo.

· Children who achieve ALL five challenges will receive ten dojos and a certificate to celebrate their achievements.

Fantastic Fruit and Veg Class Competition

· Each class will go head-to-head as Grove pushes for healthy snack time in school!

· Children will be encouraged to bring in healthy alternatives (Fruit or vegetables E.g. carrot sticks) for their break-time tuck or dinner.

· For every piece of fruit or veg that your child brings in, they will receive a point for their class.

· The winning class with the most fruit and veg brought into school will receive an extra session of sporting activities that will involve some interesting, new sporting experiences for your child.

We hope that you will fully embrace “Healthy and Active Week”and inspire your children as we look to promote positive, healthy lifestyle habits for all that will hopefully last a lifetime in your child’s life and all in our local community. 

Yours Sincerely
Mrs S Carrigan
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